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U.S. Department Federal Aviation Administration
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Federal Aviation San Francisco Int'l Airport
Administration T2-6-30

San Francisco, CA 94128

July 27, 2007

Jeffery Lewis
28242 S. Salo Rd.
Mulino, OR 97042

Mr. Lewis,

This letter is to provide you feedback in accordance with AB Order, 1110.125A,
Section 15(g) for your alleged use of a racially offensive slur in the work place.

A Record of Investigation was completed by the Security Department on March 27,
2007 and reveals that you did in fact use a racially insensitive slur on at least two
occasions. Your comments came following several previous occurrences of using
stereotyped and derogatory language associated with African Americans.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, you may contact me.

“Dennis Sullivan _
San Francisco District Manager, Acting

Acknowledge Receipt Date
Jeffrey Lewis, CPC

_ Lewis-FAA Case
Cc: NATCA SFO / Dave Caldwell 8/2012 FLRA filing
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